
Last Fall, the coalition began a partnership with the
Kingstown community to pilot a model plan to improve
health outcomes in their community. The goal is to take
what we learn in Kingstown and share with other Cleveland
County communities over the next five years.

During the steering committee’s annual planning session in
January, Donna Albertone with Population Health
Improvement Partners, led and challenged the committee
with thinking about our next steps and moving beyond the
typical talking to more intentional, sustainable actions. The
committee determined that the work in Kingstown cannot
begin without having community representatives on the
steering committee.  The steering committee is currently
recruiting three Kingstown residents to join the steering
committee. Including residents on the steering committee
will help with understanding community history, first-hand
experiences, and potential solutions to improve health.

While there is a primary focus in Kingstown, the coalition will
continue to support action plan initiatives throughout the
county. More information will be shared at the first quarterly
coalition meeting: 

March 5 from 12 - 1:30 pm 
Health Department Room 389

Lunch provided. Must RSVP by Feb. 26 to
Jordan.frye@atriumhealth.org 
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